
From: Amber Ray-Hernandez <aray818@yahoo.com> 

Sent: Monday, August 22, 2022 12:12 AM 

To: John Jay 

Subject: Retro Arcade business - The Rewind 

 

Hi Planning Commissioners, 
 
I, Amber Ray Hernandez, a resident in of Sebastopol, would like to support the Retro Arcade 
business “The Rewind”. I would love to share with my kids my childhood experience in Retro 
Arcade Place. It will be a great entertainment and addition to our wonderful gem in the city of 
Sebastopol. Thank you very much! I look forward to attending Tuesday's meeting to show my 
support for this local start up. 
 

Best Regards, 
 
Amber Ray Hernandez 
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From: Rachel Bartz <rachelbartz@yahoo.com> 

Sent: Monday, August 22, 2022 10:52 AM 

To: John Jay 

Subject: Excited About 'The Rewind' 

 

Hi Planning Commissioners, 
 

 

I, Rachel Allen, am a resident of Sebastopol for 7 years. I am in support of the establishment of 

“The Rewind” 
���. The whole concept of Retro Arcade and pinballs with the self-served Beer 

Wall is very exciting. I'm glad to see more entertainment businesses integrating with new 
technology in Sebastopol. I can't wait to experience "The Rewind" because this kind of unique 
business concept is not available locally in Sonoma County. 
 
 

Thank you very much! 
 

Best Regards, 
Rachel Allen 

1225 Garden Lane 
Sebastopol, CA 95472 
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From: Fernando Mariano <fmidealgaming@gmail.com> 

Sent: Thursday, August 18, 2022 5:26 PM 

To: John Jay 

Subject: Support to “The Rewind” Retro Arcade Bar at The Barlow open till 2am 

 

Hi Planning Commissioners, 
 

I, Fernando Mariano, a resident in Sonoma County for 15 years. I am in support of the opening 
of “The Rewind Retro Arcade”. We need an entertainment establishment open till late for 
ourselves and friends who work in shifts and get off late at work. Instead of going to Graton 
Casino, I am excited to have a place to hang out with my friends and teenage children after 
hours.  
 

Retro arcade and pinballs bring back memories. I am so glad to see a more diverse cultural 
entertainment establishment coming into Sonoma County. 
 

Thank you very much! 
 

Best Regards, 
 

Fernando Mariano 
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From: Hugo Mata <hugo@solunaoutreachsolutions.com> 

Sent: Monday, August 22, 2022 2:46 PM 

To: John Jay 

Subject: Agenda Item 6B - Support to “The Rewind” Retro Arcade Bar at The Barlow 

 

 

Hi Planning Commissioners, 
 

I’m a resident of Sonoma County for over 25 years. I am in support of the establishment of “The 
Rewind”. The whole concept of Retro Arcade and pinballs with the self-served Beer Wall is very 
exciting. I am glad to see more entertainment businesses integrating with new technology in 
Sebastopol. I can't wait to experience "The Rewind" because this kind of unique business 
concept is not available locally in Sonoma County. 
 

Thank you very much! 
 

Best Regards, 
 

Hugo Mata, Principal 

 
2455 Bennett Valley Rd. Suite B314/P.O Box 14625 

Santa Rosa, Ca. 95402 

Office: 707-382-3542 Ext. 115  Mobile:707-494-1699 

www.solunaoutreachsolutions.com  
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